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I am very proud of all our children, as they have shared 
the Christmas message of hope, love and peace 

through their wonderful Christmas productions, with our 
School community. We were treated to, ‘Shine Star 

Shine’ performed by Nursery and Reception at Wharton 
CE Church, ‘A Miracle in Town’ by Years 1 & 2,  ‘Time 

Travellers’ (Years 3 & 4), Year 5 joined in the WEP    
production of, ‘Superstar’ at the Lifestyle Centre and Year 6’s shared 

their wonderful interpretation of Shakespeare’s, ‘A      Midsummer 
Night’s Dream’.  

Thank you children and all the staff who supported you! 
 

I would like to wish each and every one of you a very 
 Merry Christmas and a Happy and Healthy New Year! 

A message from our Head Teacher 

Nursery 

We have limited 
places available 

for children     
starting in our 

Nursery  in     Jan-
uary 2017.  Please 
contact Mrs Tolley 
in the office if you       
require a place for 

your 3 year old. 
You may be      

entitled to 15 hrs a 
week for free! 

Newsletter 

L e a r n i n g  T o d a y  f o r  T o m o r r o w  

Year 1 parents...are you ready for FAST? 

In January we will be starting our fabulous FAST sessions again for 
all our year one families. 

Do you want to be served your tea by your children?   

Do you want some special 1 to 1 play with your year one child?  

Do you want some time to yourself with some adult    

conversation?   

If the answer is yes to those questions then Families And Schools 
Together is the place for you! 

Look out for more information in January, or 
come and see Mrs Ullein to sign up!

 

December 2016 

Whole school attendance 

November 2016  

94.82% 

Class with best attendance 

Year 4 Hazel 

98.61% 
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We look forward to welcoming you back to school on  

Monday 9th January.   

Our whole school topic is going to be ‘Heroes for Global 

Change’.  The children will be learning all about 

how we can work together on some Global Goals 

to change the world for the better! 

It’s always nice to give and receive compliments and at Willow Wood we often        

receive them, so this is our chance to share them with you! 
 

“All the children were fab, they should all be very proud of themselves.  Well done!” 

Year 1/2 parent after the Christmas performance. 

 

“Brilliant!  All the children were super confident!” 

Nur/Rec parent after the Christmas performance 

Compliments corner... 

Learning Today for 

Tomorrow 

January 2017 

The choir have been busy this Christmas singing for 
the residents of the Laurels and Marbury Court,        

followed by a performance on Friday evening for local 
dignitaries at St Chad's Church for the Mayor’s      

Christmas Carol Concert.      

As usual they were awesome!   

 

On Thursday 9th December, Willow Wood welcomed Molecular Marty (from 
Fun Science Cheshire) to deliver a fun, fascinating and interactive assembly. 

Molecular Marty entertained and taught us about chemical reactions and electricity. KS2 
and KS1 children were amazed and intrigued as they inflated a balloon using a chemical 
reaction that released carbon dioxide; sprinkled iron filings over a bunsen burner flame; 

powered an electrical light using a Van de Graff to name a few.   

Super Science assembly... 

Willow Wood Choir 


